
W
e need

you
Can you spare some time to help us improve

our outdoor areas on 

Wednesday 29th May 2024?

Come along to Swanland Primary School

any time between 10am and 3pm. 

Don’t forget your wellies! 

We would love your help with digging, planting,

building sheds, moving resources and creating

play areas and social spaces!

Any questions? Email:   opal@swanlandschool.co.uk


